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October 9th, 2024 

 

 

Re: Rezone Petition 

A property located on Alcoa Road, Bryant, Arkansas is being considered for Rezoning on behalf of 

Stuart Finley from its current zoning as R – E to C – 3. 

PARCELS # 840-15010-000124840-11640-124. 

An application has been sent to the City of Bryant Planning Commission to rezone this parcel. As a part 

of this process a public hearing will be held November 11th, 2024 at 6:00 pm in the Boswell Municipal 

Complex at 210 SW 3rd Street, Bryant, AR 72022. 

 

All parties interested in this matter may appear and be heard at the said time and place or may notify the 

Planning Commission of their views on this matter by letter or email. All persons interested in this 

request are invited to call or visit the Planning Office, City Administration Building to review and 

discuss the application with the planning staff. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter you may contact Hope Consulting at 501-315-2626 

or the City of Bryant at 501-993-0999. 

Thank you for your consideration in this process. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jonathan Hope 


